
    ELECTION REPORT 

 
As of this writing, Jan. 8th 4:00 p.m. I have received no OFFICIAL declaration of  
candidacy or nomination, either by email or U.S. Postal mail. 
 
Earlier this week I was made aware of a couple of errors on the first posting of 
the election schedule on the web site regarding the deadline for receiving the  
candidate statements and also the date of the membership meeting. These have 
been corrected. 


